

To all WKC member federations

Marko Nicović
President
Belgrade, 17<sup>th</sup> December 2018

## Bulletin 4/2018

Dear President,

At the end of this calendar year, I wish first of all to express on behalf of the WKC ExCom and myself the best wishes of prosperity, happiness and success in the coming year to you and your loved ones!

I have pleasure to announce that our big 2019 event

## 13th World Championships for Cadets, Juniors and Seniors

## and World Cup for Children

Will take place from 15<sup>th</sup> to 17<sup>th</sup> November 2019 in Serbia, City of Požarevac, 80 km away from the capital city.

The location and date were carefully chosen according to the recommendation and opinion of the member federations. As for the date, we took care of the following: school children and students' schedules and responsibilities, South American members calendars and convenient time of the year, and as for the location, once again Serbia has proved to be suitable because of non-visa regime for the majority of participating countries, thus saving money and troublesome procedures for a significant number of federations!

We believe you will all have plenty of time to make your individual plans and the hosting federation – Serbian Karate Union will do everything to assist you in any matter.

Do not hesitate to contact the SKU office:

email: srpskakarateunija@gmail.com

**☎** − (381) (0) 11 234 11 68 & − (381) (0) 65 234 11 68

Skype Name: wkc-president

The Newsletter will be released very soon with more detailed information about the Championships, with plenty of info, maps, photos and usual helpful tips.

In the meantime, after Resita event, held in June, the WKC has received several membership applications, and we responded positively and confirmed following new members:

- COMBAT GAMES FEDERATION OF INDIA, President Mr. Mr. Anil Kumar
- W.T.K.A. SARDA, President Mr. Giorgio Cabboi
- T.K.A. ITALIA, President Mrs. Marilena Rubini

We wish them warm welcome to the WKC and we are looking forward to having their participation in our next event!

Yours Sincerely,

Marko Nicović President World Karate Confederation

